New Year message for 2024

30 December 2023

Green Party co-leader Carla Denyer said:

“I am really looking forward to the year ahead. There is a General Election
on the horizon and with it a chance to create a fairer, greener country — and
get more Green MPs elected to Parliament.

“2023 was a big year for the Green Party. Thanks to another set of record-
breaking local election results in May, we now have more councillors than
ever before — representing our communities with integrity and commitment.

“We continue to be the party standing for fairness — defending our
environment and our democracy while standing up for the interests of people
up and down the country in local communities.

“More and more people are telling us how much they want to come together and
help build a fairer, greener country.

“More and more people are experiencing the Green Party in action. They see
that we stand for and what we achieve in their communities and in Parliament.
And that means more and more people are now proudly voting Green.

“2024 is going to be a momentous year for people and the planet. It’'s time
for action.”
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